
 
 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Whitney Hall 

Enfield, New Hampshire 
 

 

NON-PUBLIC MINUTES of January 22, 2014 

 

Board of Selectmen: Donald J. Crate, Sr., Chairman John W. Kluge; Fred Cummings 

 

Administrative Staff:  Steven Schneider, Town Manager; Alisa D. Bonnette, Executive 

Assistant 

 

Others:  Bob LaCroix 

 

 

Mr. LaCroix has business financial information for the Selectmen in support of an abatement 

request.  The financials are not something he would like to disclose publicly. 

 

Mr. Cummings moved to enter non-public session at 6:42 PM, Mr. Crate seconded, vote 

unanimous in favor of the motion. 

 

The Board reviewed the financial information provided by Mr. LaCroix, whose fiscal year ends 

October 31
st
.  Mr. LaCroix stated that his business has suffered over time due to the Route 4 

Sewer & Water extension construction. 

 

Mr. LaCroix requested first quarter help on just that property.  

 

Mr. Schneider will prepare choices and options for the Selectmen’s consideration. 

 

Mr. Cummings moved to come out of non-public session at 6:48 PM, Mr. Kluge seconded, vote 

unanimous in favor of the motion. 

 

 

 

__________________________________ 

John W. Kluge, Chairman 

 

 

__________________________________ 

B. Fred Cummings  

 

 

__________________________________ 

Donald J. Crate, Sr. 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 


